
Subject: FW: Notice of Motion - Report Councillor Crist;
Date: Fri, 14 Feb 2003 23:44:23 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Friday, February 14, 2003 11:41 PM
> To:   Nathalie Valdes
> Subject:      Notice of Motion - Report Councillor Crist;  
> 
> 
> 
> Motion;
> 
> Report Councillor Crist:
> 
> That Council voice its strong opposition to Translink on the proposed transfer of the Nort h
Vancouver Bus Depot to Burnaby and further 
> 
> that this matter be raised during the upcoming joint meeting of the North Shore Councils
when they meet on joint Transportation issues on March 4 -2003.
> 
> Reason for Report:
> 
> Once again reports have surfaced that Translink intends to close its North Vancouver  Bus
Depot and move it to Burnaby. The reasons given are the same as those given previously which
is that this move will economize the operation.  
> 
> On paper this may well be true. However, in reality, it will have at least potentially
detrimental effects on North Vancouver Transit users.  For Buses going from Burnaby to North
Vancouver being held up at the bridge is merely one reason. 
> 
> This issue was raised on a  previous occasion  and, at that time, the North Shore Councils
voiced their concern about such a move and it behooves Council to voice its strong oppositio n
once again.  
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
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